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Subject: (Direct Referral) A request by Rob Johnson and Bill Mooney, agents for Racine Mall, LLC
seeking a major amendment to the Regency Mall planned development at 5502 Durand Avenue for
an update to the mall’s building entrances (PC-18).(Res. No. 0208-18)

Recommendation of the City Plan Commission on 6-13-18: That the request be approved, subjec
to conditions.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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